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Lead shielding

‘John Chaconas' via TSBDE Stakeholders <stakeholders@tsbde.texas.gov> Tue, Aug 27, 2024 at 6:39 PM
Reply-To: John Chaconas <jchaco49@yahoo.com>
To: stakeholders@tsbde.texas.gov

| agree with updated recommendations to not require lead shielding during dental radiograph exposure.

John chaconas, d.d.s.
Texas 21185
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